

16 October 2024

Dear parents and carers

As you're aware, we are holding our Year 7 Meet the Tutor event this Thursday, 17:30-19:00, giving you the opportunity to meet your young person's tutor again, have a look through some of the brilliant work that they have already produced and find out how they have settled in with us. There will also be the opportunity to hear the Choir of the Year performances, and a talk about online safety and social media.

If you haven't already let us know you are coming please do so HERE.

Please be aware that car parking on site will be limited on Thursday as all our usual evening lettings will be taking place. We would advise if you are able to that you arrive on foot, or park in the town or one of the nearby roads where public parking is allowed, and walk along to us. If attempting to park on site, please do so considerately, using available space in an efficient way so others can park and can manoeuvre safely.

Best wishes

Miss N Hyde

Transition Coordinator